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August 18, 1950
Professor Marion A. Wenger
Chairman, Department of Psychology
Los Angeles Campus
Dear Professor Wenger:

Subsequent to your letter of July 12, 1950, The Regents, at their meeting of July 21, voted that each of the four
individuals listed in your letter should be "given another opportunity if recommended for appointment in the
year 1950-51, to sign the new form of employment acceptance." It is my assumption that, if any such person
then fails to sign, it shall be the duty of the President to make a recommendation based upon whatever hearing
procedure is approved by The Regents.

Yours sincerely
(Robert G. Sproul)
cc Dean Dodd
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